
                                                                                                                                 
 

 

Northside High School 

9th Grade Verification and Orientation 

Welcome to Northside High School! The transition from middle school to high school is a 

significant milestone, and our primary concern is ensuring both you and your child feel 

comfortable during this process. Effective communication plays a crucial role in our school's 

success and in supporting your child's development. We are committed to providing all the 

necessary information for a successful freshman year. Mark your calendars for our 9th-grade 

Verification on Tuesday, July 29, starting at 3:30 PM. Our aim is for you and your child to leave 

Verification with confidence, knowing they are well-prepared for the upcoming school year. 

Here is a breakdown of the scheduled events: 

Date: Tuesday, July 29th:      

3:30 – Student Verification- Atrium (Parent and Student) 

Suggested Verification Times: Last Names 

3:30-4:30 – A – I 

4:30-5:30 – J – R 

5:30-6:30 – S – Z 

6:30 – Verification Ends 

Verification Procedures (Parent and Student): 

Station 1 – Verification Table – Atrium -OLR MUST BE COMPLETE TO 
PROCEED 

Station 2 – Issue Laptop – Media Center 

Station 3 – Class Package: $150.00 – Main Cafeteria 
Acceptable Payment = Cash, Check, or Skip the Long Lines and Pre-Pay 
through My Payments Plus 

Station 4 – Class Shirt Pick Up  

Station 5 – Student Schedule/Bus Pass – Senior Cafeteria 
*Bus Pass – Must Request Bus Pass On-Line Yearly 

Exit Building - Have A Great Day! 

*Please be sure to complete On-Line Registration before Verification Day*

 


